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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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May 2024 

Fri 17 Golden Celebration – fayre and 

picnic 3.30pm to 5pm 

 Cake Competition  

Tues 21  Y1 Garden Afternoon 2.30pm 

Wed 22 Y6 Liturgical Dance 

Performance 

Thurs 23 Mary Celebration 

 Second hand uniform sale 

Mon 27 – Fri 31  Half Term 

 

June 2024 

Mon 3 INSET Day 

Tues 4 – Fri 7  Y6 Bikeability 

Thurs 6  Y1 Marwell Zoo 

Thurs 18  Y4 Wintershall Trip 

Google Classroom 

Homework in KS1 and KS2 has now moved to Google 

Classroom. We will continue with another Google 

Classroom Workshop after school in the hall next 

Thursday. You can access all the information you need 

to log on for the first time on our website. 

 

 

 

John 15:9-17 
 

‘As the Father has loved me,  

so have I loved you.’ 

Sports Reports 

Our Year 3 and 4 Golf Team took part in the 

Southern Area Finals. The competition was 

fierce but they rose to the challenge and 

finished in 4th place out of the 8 schools that 

qualified for the finals. An outstanding 

achievement for the team with each member 

playing their part. Remember you can keep up to 

date with all of Mr Green’s sports reports on our 

website. 

 

 

Golden Jubilee Picnic 

We are all very much looking forward to our Golden 

Jubilee picnic (3.30pm-5.00pm) on Friday the 17th 

of May for the school’s 50th anniversary of being on 

our Highdown Drive site. It will be a busy day of 

activities. Bishop Richard will lead mass in the morning 

and also join us as we bury a time capsule and plant a 

tree to mark the occasion. Across the day, pupils will 

be moving to different classes to work with different 

teachers on special themed activities, covering each 

decade over the last 50 years. Please see the email for 

further details, including what pupils are dressing up 

as on the day! 

 

Word of the Week: pressure 

Keeping safe in the sun 

The sun is out and hopefully here to stay. 

As the temperatures rise, please ensure 

that sunscreen is applied in the morning 

before school and pupils bring a water bottle to keep 

hydrated throughout the day. 

 

 

 

 

Administering Medicine at School 

If you have given permission for your child to have 

paracetamol or antihistamine in school we are assuming 

that this will continue unless you contact the school 

office to let us know otherwise. 
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